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    Athens, 20 July 2019


PRESS RELEASE

The Ministry of Culture and Sports regrets to announce that tomorrow, Saturday 20 July, the site of the Monastery of Daphni will remain closed to visitors for damage assessment following today's earthquake activity. 

Based on current data, the National Archaeological Museum, the Byzantine and Christian Museum of Athens and the Acropolis Museum will operate normally. 
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